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TOWN OF ALGOMA 

WINNEBAGO COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES FOR 

NOVEMBER 14, 2018 

 

 

The Planning Commission meeting was called to order by Chair Clark at 6:02 p.m. 

 

The following Commission members were present: Patricia Clark, Daniel Martin, Dewey Nelson 

and Kristine Timm. 

 

The following Commission members were absent: Audra Hoy (excused) and Mark Thompson 

(excused). 

 

The following were also present: Administrator Benjamin Krumenauer and Clerk Deborah Stark.  

 

On a motion by Member Martin/Chair Clark, passed on a 2 – 0 – 2 vote, the minutes of the 

October 10, 2018 meeting were approved.  

 

Administrator Krumenauer spoke about legal correspondence that was delivered to the Town 

Hall late Tuesday afternoon questioning the legality of the process concerning the item on this 

meeting’s agenda. In light of this and on advice of Town legal counsel, the Administrator 

recommends that the Commission immediately adjourn this item to a later date.  

 

Administrator Krumenauer asked if the developer would like to speak to the Commission.  

 

Eric Hoffman, representing Lakevista Estates, thanked the Commission, Board and 

Administrator. Hoffman said that he and his partner are trying to do something that is good for 

the Town of Algoma. They are not trying to force anything down anyone’s throat. They also 

realize there are some water problems in the Town and they would like to help correct these 

problems.   

 

On a motion by Chair Clark/Member Martin, passed on a voice vote, the Commission adjourned 

Item 4 to a later date to be determined.  

 

On a motion by Members Timm/Martin, passed on a voice vote, the Commission adjourned at 

6:09 p.m. 
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Respectfully submitted,  

Deborah L Stark, WCMC 

Clerk 

 


